
 

Time has flown by, and autumn has arrived! 

We are deeply grateful for all the encouragements, support, prayers and financial assistance you gave us. 

Thank you for cheering us in this journey. 

Praises and Prayer Requests 

Praise: 

We would like to take a moment to express our tremendous gratitude to everyone who 

prayed for Dol and Hannah. We thank God for the successful result. Dol passed his High 

School and Hannah passed her grade 9 exam. For those of you who may be wondering 

why grade 9 exam.? Grade 9 exam is a national exam here in Cambodia and therefore it 

is considered a big exam. Hannah will be in High School this year! 

After two months of school holiday, all the children are back to Agape Home in good 

health. Their school for 2019 – 2020 will start on Monday, the 7th of October! We thank 

the Lord almighty for bringing us to another new year. 

We (Merenla and Adono) thank God for allowing us to take a break together this 

time while all the children are back to their provinces, by visiting our loved ones 

in Thailand (Merenla’s sister) and Mongolia (Adono’s brother and family). We 

are truly blessed and privileged to be able to visit an orphanage and a church in country side in Mongolia. 

We also got an opportunity to help a Mongolian Christian family harvest tomatoes in countryside. 

We thank God for this great trip! 
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Prayer:  

We would appreciate your prayer for our annual children’s camp in November 2019. Pray that through this 

camp, the children(campers) will be introduced to Jesus Christ and also to discover His love. Pray for God’s 

spirit to speak clearly to every child who comes. Pray for Rev. Ai Nohara and her team coming from 

Okinawa to minister and run this camp. 

Pray for all our children at Agape Home that they will continue to fear the Lord and hold on firmly to their 

new found faith to reach the fullness of life God intends for each of them.  

Pray for wisdom, strength and good health for Merenla and Adono that their work here would not be 

hindered as they continue to raise these children in Agape Home. 

We love you and thank you with all our hearts for constantly and faithfully praying for and partnering with us 

in this ministry. We simply couldn’t have done it without you. 

 

“But seek you first the Kingdom of God, and his righteousness; and all these things shall 

be added unto you.” Matthew: 6:33 
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